HEINEMANN SAW

March 5, 2020

Dear Valued Customers of the Heinemann Saw Company, member of the Lennartz Group

We are very pleased to announce that Daryl Clendenen has joined our executive team as General Manager,
Ed Fetko is no longer with Heinemann. Daryl will be in charge of the Operational Management and Sales
for HSC. We look forward to his leadership for the future of Heinemann Saw.

Daryl has an impressive and successful background in Operations, Application Engineering, product
development, and Sales & Marketing. He has extensive experience in business development and Customer
Relations. He has also effectively improved plant performance by reducing production gaps, and improved

safety compliance.

He will utilize The Lennartz’s commitment to grow the global strategy of the saw blade industry, and is
excited to build strong business relationships with our customers.

Daryl will be reaching out to you personally to introduce himself. Feel free to call, or send an email.

dclendenen@heinemannsaw.com

Mobile # 330-575-2245
Office # 330-456-4721 ext. 102

Regards,

Arnd Lennartz & the office of Heinemann Saw Company

2017 NAVARRE ROAD, SW * CANTON, OHIO 44706
PHONE: 330.456.4721 FAX: 330.456.0318



